
Mrs. Fran Jiménez       September 7, 2017 

Earth Science        fjimenez@sfponline.org 

 

Please obtain the following supplies: 
 

1 – 1 Subject Spiral Notebook to be dedicated to this class OR a devoted and clearly labeled 

section filled with looseleaf in a binder.  Students must have this even if planning to use Ipad for 

notes.  The notebook or binder will sometimes be mandated, especially in lab.  It will also be our 

source of looseleaf paper for small quizzes or assignments to be handed in during class.  

 

2 – At least 3 decent quality, 2-pocket folders for just this class. You may not use the folder that 

comes in the spiral notebooks because the pockets barely hold anything.  If you choose to have a 

binder for notetaking, you can get folders that have holes so you can store them in the binder. 

 

3 – Pens, pencils in class every day. 

 

4 – A scientific calculator of some kind. Don’t buy one - you should already have one from 

Math class.  Graphing calculator is acceptable.  This is needed for class EVERY day. 

 

5 – TOTALLY OPTIONAL but might be helpful – a mini-stapler so you can quickly staple 

things, highlighter, colored pencils for graphing, small metric ruler.   You need access to 

colored pencils and a ruler from time to time, but not regularly, and you will get notice. 

 

6 – Prentice Hall Earth Science Review Book – must be purchased at SFP bookstore - $20.00 but 

it is had been backordered.  A due date will be announced - Not DUE Monday 9/11. 

 

Homework due Monday, September 11: 

 Label your notebook on the front cover with your name and Earth Science or have the 

section of a binder clearly labeled for Earth Science. 

 Label ALL of your 3 folders on the front covers, neatly with your full name and Earth 

Science.  On 1 of the 3 folders, please also write the word LABS.  On a second folder, 

please also write IN-CLASS.  On a third folder, please write the words EXAMS and 

QUIZZES.    You will be handing in the LABS folders and the other two are for your 

organization.   

 Make sure all labels are neat and that they are permanent.  Sticky labels are good if you 

can make sure they will stick.  Maybe share a pack of labels among friends.   

 These items will all be inspected during class on 9/11 or 9/12 for a HW grade.  Proper 

neat labeling is part of this HW grade. 

 Additionally, you must have thoroughly read your course guidelines/grading policy sheet.  

Have the detached piece filled out and signed by your parents ready to hand in and make 

sure the rest of the packet is in your “in-class” folder for when I check your materials. 

 

Parents, thank you for your help and support in allowing your child to be best prepared for 

school this year.  If there are any questions, as always, you can reach me at (718) 423-8810 x 231 

or fjimenez@sfponline.org for a quicker response.  I look forward to meeting all of you at the 

upcoming Back to School Night!   
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